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Last   month   we   had   many   things   to   celebrate!    Thank   you   for   helping   to   pass   the   
Instructional   Levy.    Also,   thank   you   for   supporting   your   children   at   Student   Led   
Conferences!    We   had   98%   attendance.!   
  

As   we   move   towards   spring   we   will   have   a   few   more   events   coming   up.    Each   grade   
will   have   an   opportunity   for   you   to   come   and   celebrate   with   us.    More   information   
coming   soon!   

  
  



  
LAST   CALL   

We   are   still   accepting   letters   of   interest   for   all   board   
positions   (President,   Vice-President,   Secretary,   and   

Treasure).   Please   submit   your   letter   to   
ti�any.melton@lakeland272.org    by   April   23rd.   

  
This   organization   is   vital   to   the   culture   of   TLE.    Please   

contact   me   if   you   have   any   questions.   
  

  
  

We   are   beginning   our   4th   quarter!    It   is   so   amazing   to   see   all   of   the   growth   

students   have   made   this   year.    I   am   very   grateful   we   have   been   able   to   enjoy   

having   students   in   person   all   year   long.    We   will   continue   to   teach   and   

support   your   child   as   we   move   to   the   end   of   the   year!   
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Upcoming   Events   
4/5    School   Resumes   
4/14        Lions   Club   Vision/Hearing   Screening   
4/16 5th   Grade   Girl’s   Scoliosis   Screening   w/Nurse   Marilynn   
4/26 ISAT   Testing   Begins   

  
  

● My   Professional   Mission   
My   goal   is   to   do   everything   in   my   power   to   make   children’s   lives   better.    That   is   what   
drives   me.    So   my   professional   mission   is…   To   empower   educators   to   meet   the   diverse   
needs   of   their   students   through   classroom   support,   professional   development,   and   community   
connections.   

  


